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TToo  kknnooww  CChhrriisstt  aanndd  mmaakkee  HHiimm  kknnoowwnn..  

BBuulllleettiinn,,  OOccttoobbeerr  44,,  22002200 

WWEE  SSHHOOUULLDD  LLIIVVEE  IINN  TTHHIISS  EEVVIILL  WWOORRLLDD  WWIITTHH  WWIISSDDOOMM,,  

RRIIGGHHTTEEOOUUSSNNEESSSS,,  AANNDD  DDEEVVOOTTIIOONN  TTOO  GGOODD..      
TTiittuuss  22::1122  ((NNLLTT))  

AAnnnnoouunncceemmeennttss  
• Bishop Dave Reimer will speak today. Pray for Member Care Pastor Ron Blatz as he 

prepares for next Sunday.   

• Pastor Stan’s office is open but please call ahead before coming, (204) 346-6321. 

• Bulletins are emailed but anyone preferring a printed copy can pick one up at the back. 

• Tuesdays, 7-9pm, Youth in grades 7-12 are invited to meet at church. 

• Wednesdays, 2:30, Afternoon Bible study in the boardroom with Pastor Frank Doerksen. 

• October is CMC Conference Missions Month 

NNEEWW  SSEEAASSOONN::  MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSIISSTTEERRSS  

TThe Mission Sisters will again tie blankets for MCC. Their first workday will be on Tuesday, 

October 6, from 9:00 to 3:00 in the church basement. Anyone who is interested or just curious is 

welcome to stop by and check it out.  

MMUUSSIICC  MMIINNIISSTTRRYY  MMEEEETTIINNGG  

If you are on a Praise Team or play an instrument or lead hymns, please plan to come to a 

meeting tomorrow at 7pm to discuss all kinds of things related to music ministry in our church. 

GGRRIIEEFF  SSHHAARREE  

Grief Share was abruptly ended in mid-March due to Covid. It will start again on Wednesday, 

October 21, 7pm. More information to come. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM  RREEGGIISSTTRRAATTIIOONNSS  DDUUEE  TTOODDAAYY..  

A baptism service is being planned for October 18th. If you want to be baptized, please contact 

Pastor Stan or Dennis Friesen TODAY.  

EEAARRLLYY  LLEEAARRNNEERRSS  NNEEEEDD  YYOOUU  

Early Learners is looking for a teacher to help out as needed. We want your fresh ideas to help us 

as we teach the youngsters. Can you help? Talk to Amanda Sheppard this morning or put a note 

into her mailbox #202.  

MMEEMMBBEERRSSHHIIPP  MMEEEETTIINNGG  

Please remember to pray for the items that were discussed at last Monday’s meeting. Reserve 

October 26th on your calendar for the next membership meeting, at which decisions will be made. 

TTEEAACCHHEERRSS  NNEEEEDDEEDD  IINN SSUUNNDDAAYY  SSCCHHOOOOLL..   

We are in need of one male teacher for the Greenhouse Kids boys class (grades 1-6). Route 66 is 

in need of two teachers to teach once a month (grades 7-12). 

DEE HARRLIJCHE BOOTSCHAFT 

Listen online at www.cmcradio.ca or on radio CHSM Mondays at 9:30pm. The Bible teacher is 

Pastor John Wieler. 

MMiissssiioonnaarriieess  ooff  tthhee  WWeeeekk  
This week, pray for Pete & Leslie Doerksen and Ethnos Canada.   


